Becca Stokes

From: Jennie Falconer <Jennie.Falconer@waverley.gov.uk>
Sent: 30 September 2015 13:34

To: Valerie Dobson

Subject: Publication of the Bosham Neighbourhood Plan

Thank you for notifying Waverley about this publication. We have no comments to make.

Kind regards,

Jennie Falconer
(Tuesday to Friday 8.30 a.m - 5.00 p.m)
Senior Planning Officer, Planning Policy

Waverley Borough Council,
The Burys, Godalming, Surrey. GU7 1HR

www.waverley.gov.uk
Direct line:01483 523294

This email, and any files attached to it, is confidential and solely for the use of the individual or organisation
to whom it is addressed.

The opinions expressed in this email are not necessarily those of Waverley Borough Council.

The Council is not responsible for any changes made to the message after it has been sent. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email or the person responsible for delivering it to them you may not copy it,
forward it or otherwise use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other person. To do so may be
unlawful.

Please visit our website at http://www.waverley.gov.uk

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or
recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.



